
We are very excited and pleased to inform you all that Mr. Vincent McMahon has      
accepted a promotion to become President of Advanced Innovative Technologies USA 
(A.I.T.).  Vince has assumed his new position effective January 1, 2018. 

 

Vince has done a wonderful job in his first year of bringing stability, accountability, 
growth, teamwork, and a plan to A.I.T.. We have been without a President since Dan 
Hough’s retirement and thanks to our great employees we have continued to serve our 
customers with the exceptional service they deserve.  We look forward to the many  
exciting challenges and opportunities that lie ahead with Vince in his new role. 

 

On behalf of our entire management team, we want to thank each and everyone of you 
for your continued support of AIT/WONH and our products. AIT/Wonh is committed to 
serving you to help make your job easier. We wish you and your families Peace and 
Blessings this new year, and again thank you for your dedication and commitment to 
A.I.T.  We have a great team and we have great customers! 

 

Let us continue to grow together! 

 

Vincent McMahon 

President - A.I.T. USA 
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